
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent of ____________________________________   Nursery 

 

If your child is allergic to milk (free), we can offer a fresh fruit juice 

alternative.  However this requires a charge of £11.20 and is now due for 

the following period 24th April up to and including 25th July 2017.  

 

Any cheques please make payable to Russell Hall Primary School. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 


